


 

Dear Ignacio: I have just returned 

to Mexico City and found your kind 

letter of December 6. I have talked with 

Guy Hayes. He has an excellent candidate  

for the position and professor and physiology 

in Concepción. His name is Dr. Raul  

Hernandez Peón. I have interviewed him 

and I am very favorably impressed. He  

is very intelligent, well prepared, and 

he has a very pleasing personality. 

Guy is sending his curriculum vitae 

from city. 

With my best wishes to you 

and Mrs. Gonzalez and your 

children for a happy Christmas  

and New Year and 

Con un abrazo de su amigo 

           Benjamín 

 

Benjamin H. Horning 


